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Public Service Announcement

Road Closure in Core Area Extended

November 3, 2020 — Igaluit, Nunavut

Residents are advised that a road closure in the Core Area near West 40 to allow for sewer
upgrades in the area has been extended until Sunday, November 8", 2020.

Akillig Drive will be reduced to one lane of traffic. Temporary traffic lights will be installed to
control traffic flow.

The City apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for your understanding.

For additional information, please contact:

Jason Harasimo

Project Officer of Engineering and Capital Projects
City of Iqgaluit

J.Harasimo@iqaluit.ca
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